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May 15, 1990

University of Virginia

Reacior Facility
Mr, Don..ld Carlson Charlottesville, VA 22903.2442
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 804.924-7136 FAX BO4.082.2634
Reactor Safeguards Branch o
Mail Stop 9-D 24
Washington, D.C. 2055%

Subject: University of Virginia Reactor Facility,
Docket Number 50-62, License No. R=66.

Dear Mr. Carlson:

As agreed to at our last meeting held about three months
ago, we are confirming in writing the actions taken, and yet to be
taken, by the University of Virginia reactor staff in response to
the three recommendations contained in a Los Alamos research

reactor sabotage study pertaining specifically to the University of
Virginia Reactor Facility.

As regards the UVAR Security Plan and Procedures, it has
been reviewea and the changes recently discussed with the NRC have
been incorporated. This plan must next be reviewed and approved by
our Reactor Safety Committee at a meeting now scheduled for the
first week of June, 1990. Following approval by the RSC, it will
be sent to the NRC, alsoc for review and approval. The new plan

will substituce a previously proposed plan submitted several years
ago on which no regulatory action was taken.

Please give us a call if you have estions.
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enc: U.Va, Sabotage Hardening Evaluation and Response
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cc: Mr. Al Adams, NRC Project Manager for U.vVa., USNRC, Wash. D.C.
US Nuclear Reguletory Comm., Document Control Desk
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